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Parent Newsletter 
Summer Term 6 – Wednesday 4th June 2025 

Welcome back and I hope you all had a relaxing half term break.  We are looking forward to a busy time 

together with sports day, the summer fair, concerts and plays and much more. 

 

This week staff will be attending resus training ahead of the start of swimming lessons next week.  The 

pool is ready, and we will be able to enjoy again all of the updates that the PTA kindly put in place to 

make it an even better environment for the children to swim in. 

 

We only have one half term left of the school year and would be very pleased to end the school year 

with children coming to school dressed in school uniform. Once again, the link to the school uniform 

page is here https://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=1056 for your ease of access. 

 

Sarah Stepney 

 
Smartphone Free 

Childhood 

 

A number of local Year 6 parents connected through Smartphone Free Childhood (a 

movement to delay smartphone ownership and social media for children) have expressed 

an interest in connecting with other Year 6 parents and carers with children going into 

Year 7 in local secondaries in September to discuss smartphones, social media and 

safeguarding.  If any Year 6 parent would like to connect with other parents/carers on this 

issue please email SFC.cambridgeshire@gmail.com for more information about a 

WhatsApp chat that has been created to discuss this topic. 

  
Mrs Redman and 

Mrs Le Moal 

Birthday 

Fundraiser 

To celebrate turning 50 this year Mrs Redman and former Mayfield teacher Mrs Le Moal 

are taking on an exciting challenge on 12th July.  To raise funds for Action Medical 

Research, a charity that funds life-changing research into illnesses affecting children and 

treatments, they will be cycling, hiking and kayaking at Cheddar in Somerset in 'Race the 

Sun'. Training is going well despite the lack of hills around home! Any donations would be 

hugely appreciated to help them reach their ambitious target! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lisa and Freya's fundraiser for Action Medical Research 

Help Lisa Le Moal raise money to support Action Medical Research 

www.justgiving.com 

 

1S Donation 

Requests 
1S class would like to make a request for any unwanted Beano comics that you may have, 

so we can start our ‘Comic Book Club’.  We also would really appreciate any puzzles, 

appropriate for 5–7-year-olds, including board games suitable for our ‘Math Challenges’ 

sessions.  Thank you for thinking about us/donating any of these to us! 

Mrs Babouris. 
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Bikes Outside 

School 
Please can we remind anyone who is leaving their bikes outside the school in the bike shed 

to please lock them as there have been reports of suspicious activity.  We cannot be held 

responsible if any property goes missing as this area is open to the public at all times. 

 

Update from the 
PTA 

 

We hope you all had a rejuvenating half-term break! There are lots of exciting things 

happening this term as we focus our energy on the All Aboard campaign, which continues 

to grow stronger with your amazing support. You can get involved by coming along to any 

of our upcoming events: 

 

Mayfield Ceilidh 

Friday 6 June, 5pm - 7.30pm in the Large Hall 

Final call for dancers! Everyone's welcome at this fun, music-filled evening of ceilidh 

dancing. We'll be led through the steps by expert local band Fluidic, and there’ll be 

refreshments, a bar, snacks, and a Scottish-themed raffle too. 

Tickets available at fundmayfield.com/events or on the day 

 

Shipshape session 

Saturday 14 June, 9am - 1pm 

This will be our last Shipshape Session of this school year and we'll be helping Agnes tidy, 

trim, weed and plant. Our grounds take a lot of maintenance, and we'd love your help to 

keep it looking it's best for everyone to enjoy. 

Refreshments and biscuits for all helpers! 

Please sign up to let us know you're coming (so we can get enough biscuits in!) at 

volunteersignup.org/8P34Y 

 

Mayfield Summer Fair 

Friday 27 June, from 3.15pm across the school grounds 

Save the date for one of our favourite events of the year! More info to follow soon! 

 

  

Dates for the Diary 

Mayfield Ceilidh - PTA Friday 6th June 

Class Photos Wednesday 11th June 

Shipshape Session – PTA Saturday 14th June 

Mayfield Summer Fair – PTA Friday 27th June 
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